
 

 
 

Monday, 7th February 2022 
 
 

           Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It is Red Nose Day on Friday, 18th March 2022. To support this great cause, the children at the 
Upper Site are invited to come to school dressed up as their favourite super hero that day, with a 
£1 contribution for Comic Relief. 

 
The children can of course dress up as their favourite Marvel or DC character, but we do 
encourage the students to be creative and think outside the box too. For example, are there any 
heroes in the local community the children would like to celebrate? Alternatively, is their hero a 
scientist or historical figure who has positively contributed to world? Whatever hero the children 
dress up as, we are sure they will look brilliant! 
 
As well as dressing up on Friday, 18th March 2022, all that week (week beginning 14th March 
2022) the House and Vice-captains will be selling red noses at the school gates at drop-off and 
pick-up times. This year’s red noses are the wildest bunch yet and we will be selling them for 
£1.50 each. We only have a limited amount of red noses, so make sure you get yours as soon as 
you can! There are eight characters to track down – including the rare multi-coloured Cam the 
chameleon – each with their own roarsome fundraising idea for Red Nose Day 2022. 

 

 

 
If you have any questions about this day, or the red noses, please speak to your child’s class 
teacher. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
PSHE and School council team 


